
From: 
Sent: 26/04/2022 6:20:26 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

26/04/2022 

MR Oliver Mace Smith 
12 Winsome avenue AVE 
North bal owlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

This is a very unsuitable place for childcare both in regards to safety of the public and the 
children, and for the convenience of the parking and traffic. I trust the councils previous 
decision to reject the site as unsuitable for the proposed purpose will be upheld. 
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